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13/05/2022  15:22:532022/0655/P COMMNT Iain Clark The existing cladding materials and inadequate barriers on this building currently give rise to an increased risk 

of rapid fire spread across the facade to affect multiple dwellings. The Private Sector Housing Team fully 

supports the proposals to replace the existing cladding and insulation materials with materials which have a 

classification of A2 -S1, d0 or better and to fit appropriate cavity and fire barriers so that the facade fully 

complies with the requirements of  current Building Regulations
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